
 
 
 
 Indiana Division 575 N. Pennsylvania St, Room 254 
  Indianapolis, IN 46204 
 June 4, 2018 317-226-7475 
  317-226-7341 
   
   
  In Reply Refer To: 
  HDA-IN 
 
Mr. Trevor Mills 
Deputy Commissioner 
Engineering and Asset Management 
100 North Senate Avenue 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
 
Dear Mr. Mills: 
 
We have completed our review of INDOT’s Amendment #18-21 to the FY 2018-2021 Indiana 
Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) dated May 25, 2018.  FHWA approves it 
for inclusion into the STIP. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this approval please contact Joyce Newland at 317-
226-5353 or e-mail at joyce.newland@dot.gov. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
         For: Mayela Sosa  
      Division Administrator 

 
 

Enclosure 
 
ecc:  Michael McNeil, INDOT 
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May 25, 2018 
 
 
 
Ms. Mayela Sosa, Division Administrator 
FHWA Indiana Division 
575 North Pennsylvania Street, Room 254 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 
          
Dear Ms. Sosa: 
 
The Indiana Department of Transportation requests the projects listed in STIP Amendment 18-25 to be 
incorporated into the 2018-2021 Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP).   
 
The required Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) 
documents have been included in this request and duly noted in the Amendment.  We have determined that the 
proposed amendments are: 1) consistent with the transportation plan; 2) the TIP remains fiscally constrained in 
that federal funding resources are sufficient to support the new or modified projects; and 3) conform to state and 
national air quality standards. 
 
A draft of this amendment was posted on INDOT’s STIP website http://www.in.gov/indot/STIP for comments.  
No comments were given about any project listed.  
 
We request your review and approval of the subject amendment.  Should you have any questions pertaining to 
this amendment, please contact Michael McNeil, STIP Specialist at (317) 232-0223 or at 
mmcneil@indot.in.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Roy Nunnally, Director 
Asset Planning & Management Division 
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